
From: [redacted s.38(1)(b)]@gov.scot> On Behalf Of First Minister 

Sent: 22 December 2022 14:56 

To: [redacted s.38(1)(b)]@royal.uk 

Cc: [redacted s.38(1)(b)]@gov.scot>; [redacted s.38(1)(b)]@royal.uk) [redacted 

s.38(1)(b)]@royal.uk>; [redacted s.38(1)(b)]; [redacted s.38(1)(b)]@royal.uk 

Subject: Hunting with Dogs Bill - Crown Consent 

 

Dear Sir Clive 

Please see attached letter from the First Ministers Principal Private Secretary, Chris 

Mackie regarding the above Bill. I have also attached a copy of the Bill, Policy 

Memorandum and explanatory notes. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

[redacted s.38(1)(b)] 

Office of the First Minister 

Scottish Government 

5TH floor/St Andrews House/Regent Road 

Edinburgh EH1 3DG 

Tel [redacted s.38(1)(b)] 

Mobile [redacted s.38(1)(b)] 

 

        



 

[redacted 

s.38(1)(b)] 



 


